
Dear all,

I am delighted to share with you the wonderful success of our charity day held this Wednesday. Our
school community came together in an incredible display of support for the Teenage Cancer Trust.
The effort and enthusiasm put into this event were truly fantastic, and the hair styles were brilliant! I
cannot express enough thanks to all members of our community who contributed, whether through
donations or by participating in the day.

The creativity showcased in the array of hairstyles was simply incredible, reflecting not only our
childrens' talent but also their compassion for a cause that is very close to our hearts. The Teenage
Cancer Trust holds significant importance within our school community, and your support has made a
meaningful impact.

Looking ahead, I would like to inform you that the Family Hub will undergo some maintenance work
next week, including the resurfacing of the ground. As a result, the bike shed will be temporarily out of
use starting from Monday, 4th March. For those who bring bikes or scooters to school, arrangements
have been made for storage behind the metal fencing on the Year 3 playground. The site team will be
on hand to help you.

I would also like to extend my thanks to all parents and guardians who attended the recent parents'
evening. Your participation and feedback are important in shaping our school community. I am
pleased to share that we received an overwhelming response to the parent survey with a high level of
positive comments shared. Your input is invaluable, and we will continue to strive for excellence
based on your ideas and suggestions. Further details on the results of the survey will be shared soon.

Lastly, I urge you to carefully review the letter regarding gate openings that you should have received
recently. Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated, as it ensures the safety and security of
our school environment.

Have a fantastic weekend with your friends and family. Stay safe and remember to spread kindness in
all you do.



Click below to see your child’s year group news.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BSsIzCLHHc4U0Utw080BbG7Fr4Sm7cTW/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18Ns7qglZHmResJy3xPcKD1chNj5N5a_A/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vKSVoChs56YJCYf1YaKUBl7H9P-MDJAk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yQgmStcQvn07V-O04asJUXL4d5hDIYYR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lMNfj1ssDx2abG5zgMpPJPCD-P_woDm1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FFtFMwW-amv_riLNWCyTjb-cJ1Wrwxbs/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EPn8LA8K2Wq7P_LnDA3rhf04gC4YugUI/view?usp=sharing


DiaryDates

What’s happening nextweek

Date Event Time Location

Monday 4th March 2024 Little City Yr R and Yr 1 All day School Hall

Monday 4th March 2024 Rags2Riches collection Am School

Tuesday 5th March 2024 Rocksteady 8.30-11am Studio

Thursday 7th March 2024 World Book Day All Day Whole School

Thursday 7th March 2024 Year 5 Swimming 12:30pm Mountbatten



So far we have raised £340


